
WELS Northern Wisconsin District 

 

Dear Brothers, 

The Northern Wisconsin District sends its greetings as final preparations are made for 

the 51st Biennial Convention of the district. The theme chosen for the congregation is a 

reminder that whatever we do as we serve our Lord is not in vain. When the delegates 

of the district meet at Manitowoc Lutheran High School on June 12 and 13, 2018 we will 

hear reports of the work being carried out in our name and the name of the members of 

the other districts of our synod. This is work carried with the intent and purpose of giving 

all glory to our gracious God as we work together to proclaim the message of our 

Savior. May we always remember that whatever we do in the Lord is not in vain, but that 

he graciously is pleased with everything we do to serve him. 

 

 

In our Savior’s name, 

Rev. Ronald C. Szep 

WELS NWD Secretary 


